NCSX Project Meeting

April 11, 2008


Background:  This is a report of the Project Meeting held Friday, April 11th. The focus of this meeting is to primarily look at the next three weeks and the actions needed to ensure that the scheduled items will be met. The RLMs conduct this meeting using the three month look-ahead schedule that is sent out prior to the meeting.  These minutes include:

· Summary of actions identified during the meeting;

· Safety minute briefing;

· Three week look ahead schedule; and

· Action items from previous and the current meeting

Meeting Minutes:
Safety Briefing –Larry Dudek (copy of presentation attached)  on PPPL Tagout Systems and procedures.  Major messages: 

· Report obsolete / orphaned tags to ES&H or management
· Use of Danger tags is restricted to LOTO situations, not just for general hazards

Heitzenroeder (RLM)
· Tom Brown (Jobs 8203/8205 Design Integration) - Tom needs help.  Designer shortages, support for computer procurements, ProE & mechanica licenses.
· Hire additional designers (reqn in system) .  Chrzanowski
· Can ORNL bring additional help to bear?  Cole/Harris
· Computers and licenses:  OK to charge new computers to project if needed for Chrzanowski
· Jim Chrzanowski – Mike Kalish reporting -  Jobs 1302/1352) – PF coil procurement bid  evaluation on schedule. Ron Strykowsky needs a progress payment schedule.  Chrzanowski
· Mike Cole (Jobs 1416/1421/1806. 

· FMECA is in signature cycle.  Need signature from ORNL people.  Harris/Cole  follow up with signatories. 
· Station. 3: Forecast models & drawings approved by Apr. 30. (Schedule was March 31).  Has potential to impact Station 3 work, especially acceleration to mitigate risks.: Harris/Cole  

· Station 2 CSPEC in signature process. Viola/Levine/Heitzenroeder yet to sign.

· Station 5 specs and drawings. Drawings due April 15, Specs June 6.  Forecast when?  Not ready for comment cycle.  Need updated forecast and progress milestones for Station 5 specs & drawings.  Harris/Cole
· Fred Dahlgren (Jobs 1353/1501/1702) 

· CS  Support. Dahlgren. Need designer for PF1a interconnect bus.  ORNL? Lew will pick up some of the base structure work. April 30 FDR looks good.   Phil & Mike Cole find solution for interconnect bus.  Dahlgren send estimate and sketch to Jeff and Mike.
· WBS 15. Structures  Dahlgren.  Thermal  analysis- no plan yet. Is thermal analysis needed for FDR?   Action: Phil will organize brainstorm meeting on Monday.   Needs Joe back to finish details. Sometime in the next few weeks is OK.

· WBS 17.  Proactively get comments on drawings from affected WBS, especially Raftopoulos.  CSPEC will be needed & prepared in time.  Phil   

· Bob Ellis (Job 8205) - Station. 3  Dimensional Control plan still did not get issued. Was due March 31.  Now forecast 4/30.  This is slipping. Get these three things wrapped up end of April.  Has potential to impact Station 3 work, especially acceleration to mitigate risks.  Ellis
· Mike Kalish (Jobs 1361 & 1354):
· No issues on TF coil schedules.

· Trim coils.  Action: Viola and Kalish talk off line about changes in supports.  Adjustability?  Welding?  Allow MK ~a week's relief.  Action: Hutch  follow-up with Mike. Review deliverables for an FDR. FMEA needed. 

Larry Dudek (RLM)
· Tom Brown (Job 1803/05)

· Station 2:  Wedges needed soon.  Viola follow up with procurement
· Station 3.  tooling drawings are out. MV needs design calculations for lift fixtures.  Brown  
· Station 5 on hold due to other things getting higher  priority for designer support.  Missed FDR April 3.  No forecast.   Tom update forecast.  
· Station 5 - Loss of designer impacting this.  Tom taking the brunt of it. Chrzanowski get replacement.
· Mike Viola Jobs 1810/1815) 
· Delayed Station 3 procedures a month.  Need dimensional control plan and C-spec, and Mike's drawings. All forecast for April 30. MV says it doesn't impact anything, but need follow-up Ellis, Cole.
· Taking time for additional weld development and A2B2 shear plate design.  Impacts A1B1 and A2B2.  A1B1 and shear plate design on hold pending Bill England visit and approval next week. Project accepts the delay.  MV will do C1 fit-up in the meantime.
· Station 3 lifts:  DOE has been given notice and needed information regarding Sta. 3 lifts.  Ball in DOE's court.  Viola continue to follow up.
· Station 3 real estate.  Need it in time to set up Station 3.  Want to accelerate Get started mid-June?  Larry
· Heating and cooling hoses.  We have 13 leaks out of 192.  Recovery is to replace. What is the plan for addressing the long-term reliability risk?  FMECA?  How many could we live without?  Shields?  Impact on He consumption, etc..  Harris/Goranson
